An
Bord Memorandum

Pleanala ABP-312131-21

To: Stephen Bohan, Board Member

From: Aisling Reilly, Executive Officer

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment
plant, sludge hub centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional
biosolids storage facility.
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin
City.

Date: 19" June, 2024

/

As per Board Direction dated 9917d February, 2024, Public Notification was published
by the applicant on the 7t May, 2024 giving the last day for observations on or
before the 7 June, 2024.

22 valid observations have been received.

File herewith for comment/direction.
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